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Each letter in this 

puzzle is represented 

by a number 1-26.  

Can you crack the 

code and solve the 

crossword?  Every 

letter of the alphabet 

is used at least once.  

Three letters are 

already in place to 

get you started. 

 

If you really need 

help, the solution is 

shown on Page 9 
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2 

SSSERVICESERVICESERVICES   

2nd Dec éé Mr & Mrs P Copley 

9th Dec éé Mrs W Stewart 

16th Dec éé The Irvine Familyðin memory of James & Agnes McCullough 

23rd Dec éé The Irvine Familyðin memory of Charles & Agnes Irvine 

30th Dec  Mr & Mrs C Dunwoodyðin memory of loved ones 

SERVICES READER 

2nd Decð1st Sunday of Advent 

11.30 am  Holy Communion 

Jane Stewart 
1 Corinthians 1 ïvï 3-9 

9th Decð2nd Sunday of Advent 

11.30 am  Morning Prayer 

Naomi Riley 
Isaiah 40 ïvï 1-11 

16th Decð3rd Sunday of Advent  

11.30 am  Holy Communion 

Libby Garstang 
1 Thessalonians 5 ïvï 16-24 

23rd Decð4th Sunday of Advent 

11.30 am  9 Lessons and Carols 

 

ðð 

24th DecðChristmas Eve 

11.30 pm  First Holy Communion of Christmas 

Ivester Casement 
Titus 3 ïvï 4-7 

30th Decð1st Sunday of Christmas 

11.30 am  Holy Communion 

Tom Jones 
Galatians 4 ïvï 4-7 

6th JanðThe Epiphany 

11.30 am  Holy Communion 

Jacqueline Stephenson 
Isaiah 60 ïvï 1-6 

13th Janð1st Sunday after Epiphany 

11.30 am  Morning Prayer 

Eddie Gill 
Genesis 1 ïvï 1-5 

20th Janð2nd Sunday after Epiphany 

11.30 am  Holy Communion 

Bill Jeffrey 
1 Corinthians 1 ïvï 1-9 

27th Janð3rd Sunday after Epiphany 

11.30 am  Family Service 

Joan Rodgers 
Isaiah 9 ïvï 1-4 

The Church of Ireland òSafeguarding Trustó  Policy operates in this church.  Panel 
Members are  the Rev Robin Moore, Mr Cecil Dunwoody and Mr Peter Ainley.  

Notices to this effect have been placed in the church and  halls.  

The last service of this year will be on Thursday 6th December, when we 

will finish with our Christmas Lunch.    

Services will  resume on Thursday 10th January 2019 

Thursday Lunchtime ServicesThursday Lunchtime ServicesThursday Lunchtime Services   
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There will not be a magazine in January.  Articles for the February 

magazine should be with Kate by Sunday 20th January. 

Wishing all our parishioners a very  

happy and blessed Christmas 

Y ou are asked to include the following in your daily prayers.  Take 4 or 5 names per day and ask for 
DƻŘΩǎ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŜŀŎƘ ƻƴŜΦ  {ƻƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜƳŀƛƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǎǘ ǇŜǊƳŀƴŜƴǘƭȅΣ 

especially those who are in homes of one kind or another, housebound or suffering from chronic and 
ongoing conditions.  If you know of someone whose name should be added, please inform the Rector 
or one of the church wardens.  No name has been omitted intentionally. 

NH = Nursing Home; CH = Care 
Home;  RH = residential home] 

 

Martha Armstrong, Masserene NH, Antrim 

David Baird, Fairhaven RH, North Rd 

Mina Henry, Arlington House, North Pde 

Annie Jenkins, Carryduff NH 

Eileen Ross, Beechill House CH 

 

Percy Copley 
Warren Crawford 
Jim Garstang 
Gloria Graham 
Bill Jeffrey 
Esther Jones 
Edna King 
Frances McClean 
David & Emily Mason 
 

Jean Matthews 
Naomi & Tom Reilly 
Jim Shields 
Laura Smyth 
Stella Spackman 
David Stephenson 
Roy Taylor 
Greta Wilson 

~ Parish Prayer List ~ 
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     The Rector writes . . . 
@   

Hello, 

Luke 2:8 "And there were shepherds living out in the fields near by, 

keeping watch over their flocks at night."  The very first proclamation of 

the fact that the Messiah had been born was made to poor shepherds.  

They were a despised class.  Luke's narrative makes clear these 

shepherds were different.  They were devout men.  They "feared with 

great fear" when an angel of The Lord stood by them.  Luke's exquisite 

nativity story is full of history and prophecy.  In historical terms he tells 

us when it happened--in the reign of Caesar Augustus and more (see 2:1-

2).  Luke is true to his word (see 1:3).  Luke also tells us that prophecy 

has been fulfilled.  Have a look at Isaiah 7:14,  "The virgin will be with 

child and will give birth to a son and will call him Immanuel."  Micah 

also prophesies about the Messiah 5:2-5. This prophecy tells us how in 

the town of Bethlehem a mother will give birth to a prince of ancient 

lineage and extend His authority to the ends of the earth with a 

proclamation of true peace. 

Have a blessed Christmas and a prosperous New Year  

God bless 

Robin Moore 

A nother year has passed us by since we did gladly sing 
About the birth of Jesus Christ, the Holy infant king,  

As in a lowly stable he came to us on earth  
In Bethlehem, Judea, where Mary gave him birth.  

 
The story is as old as time but still we love to hear  

Of shepherds and of angels and wise men drawing near, 
From men who had no learning to kings in their own right  

They came to worship Jesus and take in that glorious sight.  
 

Itõs very clear that nowadays our thoughts can be misled 
To parties, food and presents which take precedence instead.  

There are those who will not listen and who try for all their worth  
To ignore the Christ in Christmas and dismiss the holy birth.  

 
So let us all this Christmas time remember Christ the king  

As to why he came among us and pure selfless love did bring. 
Letõs give him top priority as we celebrate the birth 
Of Jesus Christ the Saviour who came to us on earth. 

 

Itôs all too easy to get caught up in the madness that has become 

Christmas ðshopping, lights, music, glitz, food and drink.  Do you 

ever ask yourself, óIs this what Christmas is really aboutô?  Take a 

moment to read Jacquelineôs poem and reflect on the real reason 

why we celebrate the season.   

JS 
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For your diary THOUGHT 
FOR THE 
MONTH 
 

As long as we know in 
our hearts what 

Christmas ought to be, 
Christmas is. 

 
Eric Sevareid  

 

Select Vestry Mon 10th Dec  7.30 pm 

 

Ladiesô Guild Wed 12th Dec 7.30 pm 

 

Carol Service Sun 23rd Dec 11.30 am 

 

Snooker Club Tuesdays 7.00 pm 

 

Womenôs Group Wed 10-12 noon 

 

Parent &  Thurs 10-12noon 

Toddlers 

 

BB  Thurs  6.30-8.00  

Page 12 Word Code solutionðno peeking! 

Gift Day EnvelopesGift Day Envelopes   

Our annual Gift Day will be 
celebrated on Advent Sundayñ
2nd December, marking the 179th 
anniversary of our church (1st 
December 1839).  Gift Day 
envelopes will be distributed and 
we ask that you do your best in 
giving to this appeal.  The much 
needed money collected goes 
towards main ta in ing  and 

restoring our beautiful church.  

Remember, if you are a tax 
payer, please consider Gift Aiding 
your donation.  This costs you 
nothing and the church can gain 
additional funds.  Your generosity 
i s ,  a s  a l w a y s ,  g r e a t l y 

appreciated.  

The Select Vestry 

Festival of Lessons and 

Carols  

will be held on  

Sunday 23rd December  
at 11.30 am .   

Tea/Coffee and mince 
pies will be served in the 

hall afterwards . 

ÐFreewill Offering & Charity Boxes Returns for 2018 Ð 

In order to be included in the 2018 accounts, you are asked to 
ensure that any outstanding Freewill Offering envelopes for 

2018 are placed in the church by Sunday 13th January 2019.   

Any Leprosy and MAF charity boxes should be returned as soon 

as possible and please before the end of December.  

Thank you for your continued and faithful giving.  

Libby (Honorary Treasurer)  

Big Breakfast  
Thank you to everyone who 
supported this and made it 

such a success.  We are lucky 
to have such a great team of 
volunteers who work so hard 
before, during and after the 

event and of course a big 
shout to  everyone who 

comes along to enjoy the  
ôBest Fry in Belfastõ. 

The total raised was £840.  
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for our younger readers 

F LOWER LIST 2019 

Can you believe that another year has almost passed and 

itôs time again to arrange the flower rota.  We continue to be very 

grateful to everyone who contributes to this fund and especially 

to  Mrs Joan Rodgers who faithfully arranges the flowers so beautifully 

week by week.  Please see Kate as soon as possible if you would like to 

secure date(s) for 2019. 

Christmas Word Search  

We send our best wishes and congratulations 

to Emma Gowdy, granddaughter of Robert, who 

has recently commenced her Art & Design 

course in the Ulster University.   

Well done Emma! 

Family worker  

update  

O ur last Parent & Toddlers 

is the 6th December and 

we will resume on Thursday 

10th January. 

 

The Womenõs Group will finish 

on 12th December and resume 

on Wednesday 9th January. 

For further details contact 
Alison on 07547030451  

We also send our congratulations and good wishes to the 
parishioners of St Maryõs, Crumlin Road, on the occasion of their 

150th anniversary.  

There will not be a 
Food Bank Sunday in 
December.  The next 

one will be on  
Sunday 20th January 2019.  

Thank you to everyone who 
has faithfully supported this 

throughout 2018.  
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BB ENROLMENT & BB ENROLMENT &   

BURGER SUNDAYBURGER SUNDAY      

W ell done to the boys and their families who attended our BB 
Enrolment last month. To all the boys who took part in the 

serviceñyou did very well. Also, thanks to the Rev Moore.  

A big thank you to all who supported our Burger Sunday 
on the 18th November with over 70 people 
attending.   All the hard work paid off. On the day £346 
was raised and I am sure the figure will rise.   I sincerely thank 

everyone who made it a great success.   

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS  We will finish on Thursday 13th December 

and start again on Thursday 10th January 2019 at the usual times.   

From everyone at the 1st Irish have a Happy Christmas! 

William McMillan  
Captain  

1st Irish Company  

Ladiesõ Guild 

O ur annual Shoebox appeal was met with the usual generosity and 

enthusiasmñnot only by our members, but also by:  

¶ the Womenõs Group that meets on a Wednesday morning; 

¶ parishioners; 

¶ friends and other family members.  
 
Worthy of a wee mention is our own Ruth Stephenson, aged 11, who alone 
made five Christmas shoeboxes for the children.  She also covered several 
more boxes for other members of the Guild. Thank you Ruth.    
 
So, from age 11 to ??  (perhaps better not to say! ), we all participated in 
this great cause.  We are indebted to all who partake in this every year.  
In total, we delivered 60 boxes of presents for children in Eastern Europe.   
 
This month we will be making a Christmas bauble to decorate the tree and 
Saturday January 5th sees our Annual New Year Lunch at La Mon House 
Hotel.  Members are reminded to pay the lunch costs at the December 
meeting.  £22 for Guild Members and £24 for visitors.   
 
On behalf of the Guild, may I wish everyone a lovely Christmas and a very 
Happy New Year. 

 Joan RodgersðPresident 

Didnôt 

we do 

well?!!  

Well done to George on winning the Harvest 
Colouring competition!  


